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Homicide 900 block of Pine Street 

 
The Vallejo Police Department is investigating the city’s 10th homicide 
of the year. The shooting occurred on June 25, 2011 at 2:44 am in 
the 900 block of Pine Street. 
 
The homicide victim has been identified as Justin Somarriba, of 
Vallejo. Somarriba was pronounced deceased at the scene.  
 
A second shooting victim, which may be associated with the incident 
showed up at a local hospital with non-life threatening injuries. The 
Vallejo Police Department Major Case Section is investigating both 
incidents. 
 
Anyone with information regarding either of these cases is requested 
to contact Detective Fabio Rodriguez (707) 553-7213 or Detective Bill 
Badour (707)648-4352.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Solano Crime Stoppers™ tip line (644-STOP) is a anonymous tip line that offers cash 
rewards for phone tips that solve violent and/or serious crimes committed in the Vallejo area. 


